
 

 
 

 

 

COBRA Continuation Coverage Statement 

 

This notice contains important information for COBRA eligible enrollees or current 

COBRA enrolled members about the right to continue your Dental care coverage.  

 

If your current group coverage is ending, there are several possible coverage options for you and 

your family:   

 

1. You may be able to continue your coverage through COBRA. This would allow you to purchase 

and continue your current coverage. Talk to your current Benefits Manager about this option, 

forms, timelines, and prices. 

 

2. You may qualify for a special enrollment opportunity with another group health plan for which 

you are eligible (such as a spouse’s plan), even if that plan normally does not accept late 

enrollees.  Generally, you must request enrollment with that Plan within 30 days of the event that 

ends your current coverage.  

 

3. Under the Affordable Care Act (October 1, 2013), you may be able to buy dental coverage 

through the Health Insurance Marketplace in your state. Being eligible for COBRA does not limit 

your eligibility for coverage or for a tax credit that could lower your monthly premiums. Log-on 

to the Healthcare Marketplace in your state to see what dental coverage is available and what 

premiums, deductibles, out-of-pocket costs and tax credits may apply. 

 

Don’t go without dental coverage and consider all your options before you make an enrollment 

decision.   

 

 


